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Bell Nunnally Partner Dania Duncan Moreno has been named to the board of 
directors of the Dallas Hispanic Bar Association (DHBA) for 2024. The DHBA provides a 
vehicle through which Hispanic attorneys in the D/FW Metroplex can gather to 
exchange ideas and pursue common objectives. Its stated purpose is to “promote 
the social, economic, educational, and civic advancement of the DFW Metroplex 
Hispanic community by making the legal system more accessible to the Hispanic 
community and more responsive to its needs.”

Dania Moreno is a longtime member of the DHBA and currently serves as co-chair of the Gala 
Committee. In 2022, she was named a DHBA “Woman of Distinction,” one of 10 outstanding leader-
members who “distinguished themselves within the DHBA, in their respective practice areas and in the 
community.”

To learn more about the DHBA, please click here.

Related Practices
Real Estate Law

Practice Area Contact
Dania Duncan Moreno

BELL NUNNALLY PARTNER DANIA 
DUNCAN MORENO NAMED TO 
DHBA’S 2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/h_qzC0REDZIGK1gLTD3Mre?domain=bellnunnally.com/
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/HBAMCgJ8MohArMw7I2lolB?domain=dallashispanicbar.com

